From: I
Sent: 06 March 2015 11:46

To: Planning Policy

Subject: Welborne Plan Modifications

Dear Sir or Madam

| have the following comments:

1. Ref p.97. It is stated that the main entrance to Welborne will be from the south. How will this be
achieved when the bulk of Hampshire and the rest of the country are to the north? How are drivers
going to be persuaded not to use the A32 and the A334/B2177 which are the most direct routes
when coming from the north?

2. Ref p.120. | was pleased to read that planning permission will be given only when a satisfactory
method of dealing with waste water conveyance and treatment has been agreed.

3. Provision of health facilities and a primary school are mentioned but no details are given.

Yours faithfully, Patrick Spence





